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Our Years 5 & 6 Choir and our Recorder Group went to 

Barley View on Tuesday 5th December to sing some 

Christmas Carols to the residents. 

 

Did you know? 

The ‘Australians have a different version of the ‘Twelve Days of  

Christmas’ and it has Australian wildlife instead of the traditional  

animals that we know. 

What did we get up to in Forest School this year? 

We leant how to start a Fire using sparks from a ferro rod, 
We learnt how to extinguish a fire safely, 
We learnt what the three components of a fire triangle are, 
We had a campfire had hot chocolate with marshmallow s’mores, 
We made dens and learnt some knots, 
We climbed trees, 
We made a Guy Fawkes and had black peas and parkin cake, 
We whittled wood to make a tent peg, 
We went on a mini beast hunt, 
We had a lot of stories and songs, 
We all had a go at being the leader, 
We built a bird hide, 
We had tool talks on all the tools we use at forest school, 
We learnt about nature and the our woodland environment, 
We are learning about all the wild life that use our woods! 

The last Forest school session of the year, and 

it was a cold one, -2 degrees! 

The children had fun tidying the area and mak-

ing plans for next year. 

Tonacliffe Forest School and 

Community Allotments are 

having 200 tree saplings deliv-

ered next week. If anyone 

would like to volunteer to 

help to plant them, please let 

Mrs Clutterbuck or Paul know.  



 

                    Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

Monday 11th December: Years 5/6 Choir singing at The Ashcroft—7-8:30pm. 

 

Tuesday 12th December: Reception Nativity– 2:45pm. KS1 Nativity– 5:45pm. 

 

Wednesday 13th December: KS1 Nativity– 2:45pm. Reception Nativity– 5:45pm. 

 

Thursday 14th December: Nursery Nativity– 11am. 

 

Friday 15th December: Nursery Nativity– 2:30pm. 

 

Monday 18th December: Christmas Dinner Day/ Christmas Jumper Day. 

 

Thursday 21st December: KS2 Christmas singalong. Last day  of term. 

 

Monday 8th January 2024: School reopens for Spring Term 1. 

 





 

 

Nursery:   Violet C. 

Green Class:    Ruby D.  

Pink Class:               Harry D. 

White Class:    George M & Joseph D-W. 

Red Class:   Bella R. 

Yellow Class:   Sammy F. 

Orange Class : Olivia G. 

Lime Class:    Isabelle L-B. 

Turquoise Class:  Laila M.  

Gold Class:    Scarlett D. 

Purple Class:   Robyn O. 

                            

                                                    

                

 

                                   Dolphin:      389 

                         Octopus:     397 

                         Seahorse:    382 

                 Starfish:       320 

Well done 

to the Octopus Team who are this 

week’s winners! 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; here 

are the attendance figures  for last week: 

                                          Yellow Class:            99.3% 

Green Class:    95.3%             Orange Class:           92.5% 

Pink Class:   93%  Lime Class:               97.9% 

White Class:   96.3%  Turquoise Class:      95.5% 

Red Class:  98%              Gold Class:               95.6% 

                                       Purple Class:            98.3% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week ending   

 Friday 1st December 2023 is  95.8% 

 

Kayley H-S. 

For being very kind and organ-

ised at our Christmas Carol 

singing visit to Barley View! 




